
Wheeler Crest Community Services District 
129 Willow Road 
Swall Meadows, CA 93514 

 

Date: November 20, 2019 

Re:  Wheeler Crest Community Service District (WCCSD) 

        Board of Directors Vacancies (two) 

        Discussion and potential appointments to the Board of Directors 

         

To:  To all customers in the Hilltop and Pinon / Rimrock Water System 

 

 

There will be two vacancies on the Wheeler Crest Community Service District’s Board of Directors.  If 
you are interested in serving your community, the WCCSD is a special district within Mono County 
that currently oversees two water systems in Swall Meadows.  All Board positions are voluntary (non-
paid).  

If you have any interest, please feel free to contact Charles Tucker – 603 770-6998.  There is a 
meeting scheduled for Monday, December 9th.  This is an opportunity for all candidates to voice their 
interest and qualifications, meet the members of the Board of Directors and to answer any questions 
you might have. 

 WHEELER CREST COMMUNITY SERVICES  
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

December 9, 2019 – 6:30 PM – 129 Willow Rd 

 

 

AGENDA 

OPPORTUNITY FOR THE PUBLIC TO ADDRESS THE BOARD on items of interest to 
the public that are within the subject matter jurisdiction of the Board.  Speakers may address the 
Board on any subject not on the agenda.  Speakers may be limited in speaking time dependent 
upon the press of business and number of persons wishing to address the Board. 

 
1. Discussion on candidates for appointment to the Board of Directors 
2. Adjournment 


